
 

 
                           
 
                                                              
 

Terrie O’Connor Realtors 
Participates in 4th of July 

Parade 
 
 
 
Associates of the Terrie O’Connor 
Realtors and their family members 
were very eager to join together to 
march and participate in the annual 
Ridgewood’s 4th of July Parade.  “We had a great time marching in the parade, said 
Nancy Martin, manager of the Terrie O’Connor Realtors, Ridgewood Group.  “Our 
company always look forward to this day and we wouldn’t miss this for the world.” 

 
Pictured above: Betty Sullivan, Irene Palatucci, Heidi Balkema, Ruth Sekel, and  
                          Caroline Von Glahn 


